
Dear Craig, 
I strongly support the final draft.  I’m at                     , which is 1/2 block north of Lake Austin Blvd, 2 
blocks west of Mopac.  I feel that this SF-zoned area is best grouped with similar areas in District 10 
rather than with central downtown in District 9. 
Best Regards, 
   Stephen Wolff, CISSP 

 


